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Christmas Events  

 

As promised, please find the dates and times of some of our events planned as we approach 
the end of term: 

 

25th November    Rev Irene to lead worship in school 

 

27th November    Rev Irene to lead Christingle Service in Church.  All welcome. 

 

2nd December      Jordan to lead worship in school. 

 

8th December      Whole School Christmas Performances.  The afternoon Performance will 
start at 1.30pm and the evening Performance will start at 6.00pm.  Tickets will be available 
to purchase via School Money from next week.  

  

9th December      NSPCC’s Christmas Jumper Day—wear your Christmas Jumper to school              

                            (suggested donation £1). 

                            Owls Christmas Magic Show—thank you enormously to the PTFA for                                               
agreeing to fund a travelling Magic Show for our youngest children to enjoy! 

 

13th December     Jordan to lead worship in school (with some surprise visitors!) 

 

14th December     Christmas Film Night 3.30pm—5.00pm -in their classes, staff will share 
a festive film for children to enjoy.   Tickets will be available to purchase via School Money 
@ £2.50 per child which includes refreshments! 

 

15th December     End of Term Service in Church @ 2.00pm. 

 

16th December     Christmas Dinner followed by Christmas Parties and maybe a surprise     
visitor…..!! 

                             Children break up for the Christmas Holidays. 
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Hedgehogs’ Visit to Gladstone Pottery Museum 

 

As part of their learning in Art & Design, our Year 1 and 2 children will tomorrow be visiting 
Gladstone Pottery Museum.  This will further develop their understanding of the work of 
Clarice Cliff—the Tunstall born ceramic artist and designer.  

Thank you to the PTFA for agreeing to subsidise this educational visit which I’m sure the 
children will benefit from. 

Social Media 

 

Please follow us, like and share our posts on Instagram and Facebook!  We are increasing 
our presence on these—it’s a great way to share with you snippets of school life and cele-
brate some of the amazing work and achievements of our school. 

Thank you. 


